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18 November 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Candidates 
 
STUDENT LEADERSHIP 2022 
 
Your nomination for a School Executive position has been accepted. 
 
School  Captains/Vice-Captains/Prefects  speeches   (girls  and  boys)  will  be  held  on  Thursday 
25 November at 9.30am in the school hall. 
 
Due to the current guidelines from NSW Health and the Department of Education, the assembly will 
be for students and staff only. Students from Years 3-6 will be in attendance at the presentation, 
with students from K-2 watching the assembly from their classrooms via Zoom. Individual speeches 
will be filmed and sent to parents/carers at the conclusion of the day.  
 
 
Speech Etiquette 
 
Presenters are not permitted to use props or distribute lollies and/or chocolate in the lead up to or 
during speech presentations. School Executive candidates must deliver speeches in full school 
uniform.  Respect must be shown to all candidates before, during and after speeches. All students 
are reminded to communicate their ideas for the role in a positive manner. 
 
School Executive speeches will need to be  brought  in  for  a rehearsal with Mrs Grech on Monday 
22 November. 
 
Students may only hold one student leadership position, but are entitled to stand for all available 
positions including Sport House Captains.  The induction of student leaders for 2022 will take place 
on Presentation Day, Wednesday 8 December 2021. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Matt Carter 
Principal  
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